
Kindergarden  

Promotion! 
	
We	are	excited	to	announce	Kindergarten	Promotion!		Our	students	have	accomplished	so	much	this	
year	and	are	ready	to	transition	to	1st	grade!	

Our	celebration	will	take	place	on	Wednesday,	June	21,	2017	in	the	Puesta	del	Sol	gymnasium	at	
5:30pm	and	will	be	followed	by	a	potluck	picnic	event	outside.	During	the	Potluck,	families	are	invited	to	
view	and	take	home	student	work	in	our	Classroom	Open	House.	

The	Schedule	of	Events:	

• 1:15-3:00pm	–	Set	up.		Volunteers	will	help	prepare	the	gym	and	potluck	areas.	
• 4:50pm	–	Ushers	arrive	and	are	ready	to	assist	families.	
• 5:00pm	–	Kindergarten	students	and	teacher	volunteers	go	to	classrooms.		Families	drop	off	

potluck	food,	blankets,	and	chairs	at	the	top	area	of	the	playground	(or	in	the	covered	area	if	
raining).		Families	return	to	the	gymnasium	to	take	their	seats.	

• Students	should	be	at	their	classrooms	by	5pm!	
• 5:30-6:30pm	–	Promotion	Ceremony	
• 6:30-7:30pm	–	Potluck	celebration,	classroom	open	house,	and	playground	fun!	

Important	Information	to	know:	

• Students	will	be	wearing	their	RED	Classroom	Fenix	t-shirts	for	the	ceremony	and	will	also	
receive	“graduation”	caps	and	tassels.		Keep	this	in	mind	when	getting	dressed	and	doing	
hairstyles.	

• Due	to	limited	space	in	the	gymnasium	we	extend	an	invitation	only	to	students	and	immediate	
family.		

• Please	keep	your	children	supervised	at	all	times.		We	will	need	everyone’s	support	to	maintain	
safety	and	preservation	of	decorations.	

• Set-up	volunteers,	ushers,	and	teacher	volunteers	will	have	reserved	seating.		Please	keep	these	
seats	clear	for	our	parent	volunteers.	

• Bring	a	picnic	blanket	and/or	camping	chairs	for	the	potluck!		You	may	set	them	up	outside	
before	you	come	to	the	gymnasium	for	the	ceremony.	

• Families	are	invited	to	visit	student	classrooms	during	the	potluck	event.		Please	stay	with	your	
children	at	all	times.	

Donations	Venmo:	https://venmo.com/Sabrina-Pinto-3	

We	are	accepting	your	donations	to	support	the	purchase	of	pizza	and	decorations	($5	per	family	is	
recommended).		Follow	the	above	link	and	create	an	account	to	pay.	Any	additional	donations	will	go	to	
PTA	to	support	our	PTA-sponsored	school	programs.	

	 Gracias,	

Sra.	Dana	


